
 

NOTICE  
WATER & WASTEWATER RATES 

 
The 2023 Water & Wastewater Rate Study (2023 Rate Study) will be presented for consideration and 
discussion by the Council of The Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh, at their regular meeting to be 
held on Tuesday, April 25, 2023, at 7:00 p.m., in the Council Chambers of the Tecumseh Town Hall 
located at 917 Lesperance Road, or as soon thereafter as Council shall determine.  The purpose of 
the Rate Study is to update Water and Wastewater rates and charges to ensure a full cost recovery of 
water and wastewater services. 
 
Copies of the 2023 Rate Study can be obtained by visiting the Town’s website at www.tecumseh.ca 
or in person at Tecumseh Town Hall beginning April 26, 2023.  
 
Questions on the 2023 Rate Study can be directed to Tom Kitsos, Director Financial Services & Chief 
Financial Officer at 519-735-2184 Ext. 125 or by email to tkitsos@tecumseh.ca. 
 
Subsequently, there will be a report to Council to adopt the 2023 Water & Wastewater Rate Study in 
principle at their regular meeting to be held on Tuesday, May 9, 2023, at 7:00 pm. 
 
Persons wishing to make representation to Tecumseh Council, with respect to this matter at the May 
9th Council meeting, are to contact the Director Legislative Services & Clerk at Ext. 116; or Deputy 
Clerk at Ext. 139 to schedule an appearance. 
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